
Exhibit 1

In connection with the attached renewal application, this is to confirm that the license 
will continue to be utilized in support of the following contracts and activities:

AV-8B repair program: 
Customer/Agency:    Boeing St. Louis 
Point of Contact:       Joe Neubauer 314.777.7930 
Contract No./P.O.#: 535441 

And

F5E program: 
Customer/Agency: Elbit Systems Ltd. of the Advanced Technology Center, 
                                 Hof Hacarmel, P.O. Box 539, Haifa 31053, Israel
Point of Contact:      Jacob Hammer, Procurement, Manager Major Subcontracts 
                                 email- jacob.hammer@elbitsystems.com
                                            or dp10073@elbit.co.il
                                 Phone: 972-4-8316718 
                                 Fax: 972-4-8317224 
Contract:                  Master Agreement Contract No. JH/SC/3795 (the 12 deliverable
                                 parts are on P.O. #: JHF885259) 

And

Customer/Agency: Galileo Avionica/Brazil Air Force
Point of Contact: Mario Zucchelli (39 02 357901)
P.O. Number: 4521000052

And 

Internal range development and characterization, and Independent Research and 
Development (IRAD) activities. 

Also, this is to advise the Commission that the telephone number of the “stop buzzer”, Gerald 
Hicks, has changed.  The prior telephone number for Mr. Hicks was 267-783-3121, ext. 1392.  
The current “stop buzzer” information is now:

Gerald Hicks – 276-783-9825

The range operator will also be available by telephone at (276) 783-3121 x 1393 
if Mr. Hicks cannot be reached.

Finally, for any e-mails from the Commission, please note that the new Point of Contact for this 
license and for this renewal application is as follows:

Gerald Hicks – 276-783-9825; ghicks@gdatp.com
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